
26 June 2020 

Re:   YEAR 3 Residential Camp at 

YMCA North Pine, Petrie 

 Thursday 13 – Friday 14 August 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 3 Students 

  

The Year 3 camp is in Week 5 of Term 3 and this year, we are taking the students to the YMCA North Pine at 

Petrie Country Markets, Dayboro Road, Petrie. 

As part of the process, we need to collect all necessary information about the students prior to attending the 

camp.  This includes any dietary requirements, emergency contact numbers, and medical conditions. 

The children will be participating in the following activities: Low Ropes, Catapult Challenge, Pottery Making, 

Indigenous Activities and Bush Walking. The activities are used for fun, experiential learning, personal 

development and team building skills. These activities are run by camp instructors in smaller groups which are 

accompanied by parents and school staff members. 

We would like all Year 3 students to attend this camp if possible and have had our price quoted as per the 

total number of students in this year group. 

If your child is unable to attend the camp, please come and speak to Mrs Ferguson or Mr Smith as soon as 

possible. 

The price has been set at $185.00 and the costs include the following: 

 Transport to and from Petrie. 

 1 night accommodation. 

 All meals (from Morning Tea on Day 1 to Lunch on Day 2). 

 All activities, including those listed above. 

 

Online camp payments are preferred and can be made via the Xplor portal at the following link: 

stpaulslps.xportal.myxplor.com or cash payments will be accepted at the School Office. Due no later than 

Thursday 6 August 2020. 

Due to the current COVID-19 restrictions, we are gauging expressions of interest for possible Parent Volunteers 

on camp.  If you are interested in being a volunteer for camp, please see the attached note.  Please email 

your expression of interest to Donna Graham (dgraham@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au) by no later than 9:00am on 

Wednesday 8 July 2020.  Please be advised that every volunteer chosen must have a current National Police 

Check completed.  Please note that this can take up to four weeks to be processed. 

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge and this should be 

completed by Friday 17 July 2020.  Parent Lounge can be accessed on the school website and via the school 

app.  You will require your login details to access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you 

don’t know these details.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

Blessings 

Marnie Ferguson & John Smith 

Year 3 Agile Learning Lab Teachers      
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26 June 2020 

Re: Year 3 Residential Camp at 

YMCA North Pine, Petrie 

Thursday 13 – Friday 14 August 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 3 Students 

The Year 3 camp is in Week 5 of Term 3 and this year we are taking the students to the YMCA North Pine 

located at Petrie Country Markets, Dayboro Road, Petrie. 

We may require parent helpers to stay overnight over the 2 days to work alongside the YMCA or St Paul’s staff 

members while the children are at the activities, and during the evening activities.  

If you are able to assist over the two days (staying overnight), could you please complete the tear off slip and 

return it to your child’s classroom teacher. 

While every effort will be made to attach you to your child’s activity group, we cannot guarantee that you 

will remain with them for the entire day. 

All Parent Help Expression of Interest forms need to be emailed to Donna Graham 

(dgraham@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au) by no later than 9:00am on Wednesday 8 July 2020. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Blessings 

Marnie Ferguson & John Smith 

Year 3 Agile Learning Lab Teachers 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete and email your Expression of Interest to 

 Donna Graham 

(dgraham@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au) 

by no later than 9:00am on Wednesday 8 July 2020. 

  

PARENT HELP EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

YEAR 3 RESIDENTIAL CAMP TO YMCA NORTH PINE, PETRIE : THURSDAY 13 – FRIDAY 14 AUGUST 2020 

 

 Yes, I am able to assist on the Year 3 Residential Camp to YMCA North Pine Petrie over the two 

days – Thursday 13 to Friday 14 August 2020 

 

Parent Name:    Class:   

I do / do not (delete as appropriate) currently hold a first aid certificate. 

 

I do / do not (delete as appropriate) hold a current and valid Police Check. 

 

I do / do not (delete as appropriate) hold a current and valid blue card. 

 

Signature:     Date: ______ / ______ / ______ 

Phone Number:   
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